January 15,1958

The January 15th, meeting off The Durham Kennel Club
was held in the Hill Room of the Y. W, C, A, at 8:20pm
Mr, Kersey, President presided.

The seeretary read the minutes of the last meeting,
which were approved as read.

The treasurer reported the the Christmas partys cost
to the club was $35.40

The show Chairman gave & report on his activies since
the last meeting and reported that the judges would
by Dr. Charles McAnulty and Mr, Frank Owems Chubb,

The president was to try to find places where we
could have dinner meetings.

Mr, Yelverton gave a peport on the Obedience ¢lasses.
Jane Atwood gave & report on the out of town ads,

A discussion was had about people poisoning dogse
Jane Atwood made 3 mobtion that we hawve a stonding offer
of $1004,00 reward for anyone giving information leadi
to the arrest and convietion of anyone found poisoning
dogs in Durham County. Seconed by Dr. Moore and passed.
The President informed the e¢lub that Mrs, Charles Moore
needs some help in getting out the billetine, It was
suggested that she have a committe to work with her,

A motion was made, seconed and carried that we get &
Pospoffice box,

Next meeting will be held February 10, 1958,

There being no futher business, meeting adjourned at
Q:10 pme

Respectively submitted,

Sara Moore, Secretary



